
                                         

 

July 11th Imaginarian 

 
It’s official. This week kicks off the first of our visits to the Rotary Clubs in our District. We have 

nicknamed it the District 6890 Imagination Tour!  

Your Assistant Governors and I are looking forward to meeting with you and learning about your Club’s 

accomplishments as well as the goals you have set for this year. We will also be sharing our District’s 

Goals which are very simple: 

We want to SEE you!  Support - Educate – Engage 

When we visit, please share with us how we can accomplish these goals together.  

We can’t wait to hear how you Imagine Rotary! 

Speaking of Tours- did you know our very own District Polio Plus 

Chair, Nick Hall, began his Pedal Power to End Polio Tour on July 

2nd?  

He is peddling his bicycle 1,255 miles from Seattle, Washington to 

San Diego to raise awareness and funds for Polio Plus.  

 

You can follow Nick on Facebook at Pedal Power to End Polio where 

his adventures are being posted daily.  

 

Donations for this campaign can also be made through the QR code.   

This marks Nick’s fourth trip to raise funds for this cause, which has 

become his passion and our inspiration.  

 

“Every great dream begins with a dreamer. Always remember, you have the strength, the patience and 

the passion to reach for the stars to change the world.” -Harriet Tubman 

Have a great week! 

On behalf of Your District 6890 Leadership Team 

We Are Yours in Rotary Service, 
 

Debbie Meegan 
District Governor 2022-2023 

 


